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10 February 2015

Ben Ross

fyi-request-2403-5b2e65ce@requests.fyi.orqg.nz

Dear Mr Ross

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA)
CAS-477598-K1S9R5

Thank you for your email of 14 January 2014 requesting information about Te Mahia Station and the Southern
Station Review in regard to when decisions pertaining to these stations will be released.

Auckland Transport has refused your request in accordance with section 17(d) of the LGOIMA as the information
requested will soon be publicly available.

We are currently in the process of preparing a report of the Auckland Transport Board's decisions for the Local
Boards and this will be made public within (approximately) the next four weeks. In addition to this, the decision to
keep Te Mahia station open has already been publicised.

We trust the above information has addressed the matters raised however, should you believe that we have not
responded appropriately to your request, you have the right in accordance with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA to
make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review in regard to this matter.

If you have any further queries please contact Auckland Transport on 355 3553 quoting Official Information request
number CAS-477598-K1S9R5.

Yours sincerely

A =

Mark Lambert
Group Manager Public Transport
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